EMA DIRECTOR'S REPORT

March 2021

Assisted/ interacted with the County Public Health Officer, Knox County EMA, Maine CDC Investigative agent and Little Learners Daycare Staff regarding the recent Covid outbreak at the daycare center with 14 positive children and 3 adult staff members. Maine CDC has recently cleared Little Learners Daycare for re-opening.

Attended two remote Knox County EMA Director meetings.

Attended/completed online MEMA- Covid Mass Care Sheltering Class.

Completed/submitted annual EMA Director report for Town Report.

Completed/submitted EMA annual budget.

Completed monthly AED inspections at both Library and Spruce Head Community Church Shelters and performed monthly maintenance on emergency generator at the Library/ Keag Shelter.

Respectfully submitted

Betty N. Thomas EMA Director So. Thomaston, ME